
Kia ora koutou!       
 
What an amazing term this one has been!  I reckon we’ve had more than 
our fair share of wet weather and I can’t wait to get this summer           
underway.  I would like to say a special thank you to all our parents/
caregivers and side-line supporters for our winter sports teams this year.  
Your support and encouragement has really inspired our children to do 
well in their sporting codes this year.  Their success and their smiles are 
all because of the awhi they’ve been given.  Ka pai koutou!  To those 
who put up their hands to coach and manage teams this year, thank you 
so much.  You are our champions too. 
 
Our school website has been upgraded.  One of the new features it has 
is a tab for reporting an absence from school.  Go to our website @ 
www.kaitaiaprimary.school.nz scroll down to the bottom of the 
page and click on the Report an Absence Online tab, fill in the info on 
the next page and click submit.  Your info will go straight to Mrs Baker in 
our school office.  Please do this as early as you can in the day. 
 
Ka kite, 
Brendon Morrissey 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
JUNIOR SYNDICATE NEWS 

FROM ROOM 18: 
 

  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
                                            

Thursday 28th September, 2017 (Term 3, Week 10) 

 OUR VISION  
  “Inspired and resourceful, learners for life.” 

“Kia whakaara kia manawanui, mo tona ao”  

SENIOR SYNDICATE NEWS FROM ROOM 12: 

Please show your support for the following sponsors who have taken time to support us. 
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For all your glass requirements. 
24 H our, 7 Day Emergency Service. 

On glass & windscreen repairs. 
Phone 0800 167 800 

5 Mathews Ave, Kaitaia  ph: 408 1020 
After hours: 09 408 2635 or 408 0241 

 
 
 

 
 

* PAINT * WALLPAPER * BLINDS 
 * CURTAINS  * DULUX  

* JACOBSEN  * TOOLS & ACCESS 
 - For all your decorating needs.   

Pop in and see us. 
224 Commerce Street, Kaitaia 

Phone/Fax: 09 408 1741 

5 Church Road, Kaitaia 0410.  Ph. 09 408 0228 
Fax. 09 408 2361  Email: kaitaiaps@xtra.co.nz 

http://www.kaitaiaprimary.school.nz


 
WHEN 

 
WHAT 

Every Tuesday Public Health Nurse attends our school.  If you would like a private 
consultation with our Public Health Nurse,  please telephone the 
school and we will endeavour to arrange an appointment for you. This 
service is free. 

Every Friday   
Banking 

Application forms to open an ASB account are available at the school 
office. 

Friday Fundraiser 
= Every Friday 

Friday Fundraiser combos for $4.  Order forms for this will be sent 
home at the start of each week. 

Every Friday School assembly at 2.00p.m. for Term 3 

Throughout Term 3 
Mon/Wed/Fri 

iMOKO check ups (Mr Morrissey and Whaea Alice) in our school 
during the morning checking for sore throats, infectious skin disorders 
and head lice.  Free treatment is provided for all children. 

29 September Last day of Term 3 

16 October Term 4 begins 

20 October NZ Playhouse - visiting performance here @ KPS Hall, 11.30am 

23 October Labour Day Holiday—no school today 

27 October Cans for Good Mufti Day - bring a can of food please 

3 November Cans for Good Mufti Day - bring a can of food please 

15 December Last day of school for 2017 

 

 
Have a great weekend everybody! 

From the children, staff and BOT of Kaitaia Primary School. 

Symbolizes our  

Mission to  

nurture our  

children along  

with their  

learning 
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Our Whare 

Marino and 

world symbolize 

our commitment 

to Bilingual 

Education and 

our belief that 

the learning 

journey for our 

children 

continues out 

into the wider 

world and maybe 

beyond 

School and Community Notices 

 

Our stairway 

symbolizes 

setting and 

achieving goals 

in our learning 

step by step 
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Our children at  
play on the  

Inquiry Learning  
Playground which  

symbolizes our  
commitment to  
developing the  
explorers and  

researchers of the  
future. 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

School and Community Notices 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 


